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-In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-458/84-15

Gulf States Utilities
ATIN: William J. Cahill, Jr.

Senior Vice President
River Bend Nuclear Group

P.O. Box 2951.
Beaumont, Texas 77704

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your-letter of September 4,1984, in response to our letter and
'

the attached Notice of Violation dated August 16, 1984. As a result of our

review, we find that additional information, as discussed with your Mr. Reed
,

during a telephone call on September 21, 1984, is needed. Specifically, we-

need a'descript' ion of the method in use to track items such as retest

requirements and engineering approval of corrective action. Please provide the

supplemental information within 30 days of the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

Orldnd S'Cn?d BY
E. H. Johnson

E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch I

cc:
Gulf States Utilities
ATTN: J. E. Booker, Manager-

Engineering, Nuclear
Fuels & Licensing

'P.O. Box 2951
Beaumont, Texas 77704
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